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MANJON Gamino (CNECT-EXT)

From: POWER Peter (CAB-KROES)

Sent: 27 February 2013 18:44

To: MANJON Camino (CNECT-EXT) ;

Subject: FW: Meeting and Brussels i
' Categories: . Blue Category

Sent: Tuesday,January
To: Karl-Theodor Frhr., zu Guttenberg
Cc: POWER Peter (CAB-KROES); GLORIOSO Andrea (CNECT)

Subject: Re: Meeting and Brussels

Karl-Theodor,

Great to hear from you. I

then took me to
Basically, the most totahtauan country, the least connected country, the newest country, the poorest

- country and the most corrupt courtry ;) -

x4

; ihd I would love to get togethel :
ﬁmshmg up a case, so maybe eatly February?

I get back to the US this week and she is L

Peter, Andrea, gteat to meet you. Always happy to chat and Karl-Theodor, thanks for the
introduction.

Best,

On Thu, Jan 17,2013 at 5:38 PM, Karl-Theodor Frhr, zu Guttenberg
Dear G555 .

I hope this message finds you very well and I wish you a very happy and joyful New Year. I applaud
you for your trip to

I'II be back ﬁom Eulope on the weekend and it would be great to see you again soon. EgE
you are around within the next weeks. On

be an option, if you (both) feel like &

vy short notice, Sunday evening woul

I have also put the two leading experts in the EU Commission, Peter Power and Andrea Glorioso,
who are responsible for the EU's "No Disconnect Strategy" on Cc. As I have explained at our last
meeting I am convinced that it would malke perfect sense to connect you all to explore steps of a
fruitful exchange of views and potential ways of collaboration.

Peter and Andrea,
I think I don't have to introduce — who is the head of _nd one of the most
interesting and inspiring minds I have met last year.

Gentlemen, I think it would be a good idea to get in touch with each other and to have a fiuitful
conversation.




MANJON Camino (CNECT-EXT) .

From: POWER Peter (CAB-KROES)

Sent: 2013 17:28

To: -

Ce: MANJON Camino (CNECT-EXT); GLORIOSO Andrea (CNECT)
Subject: RE: Meeting and Brussels .

Categories: - Blue Category

ssorty for not coming back sooner, When would be good for a call next week? Peter

From:
Sent: Tuesday, February 05,
To: POWER Peter (CAB-KROES); &
Cc: K Buhl-Guttenberg; GLORIOSO Andrea (CNECT)
Subject: Re: Meeting and Brussels

Hi Pete1 and And1ea,

' I'm back from K to set up a phone meeting to see where our work ovetlaps
at your convenience. I'm adding g to the thread as we've brought him on board to head the
hart of our human rights group.

Best,

On Sat, Jan 19, 2013 at 12:35 PM, <Peter. POWER(@ec.europa.eu> wrote:
Thanks Would be very pleased indeed to talk when you are back. Safe trip.

Kind regards, Peter

Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Jan 2013, at 17:07, "&@ &

Thank you so much, Karl-Theodor, Peter and Andrea, I'd be delighted to speak with
you about potential to work together. I'm traveling in ithout much access {o
Internet until the 30th, so let's definitely be in touch then.

Be

On Thu, Jan 17, 2013 at 4:30 PM, K Buhl- Guttenbe1 g@&
Dear '

I hope this message finds you very well and I wish you a very happy and joyful New
Year,

11 be back ﬁom Emope on the weekend and it would be great to see you again soon.
. . . & you are around within (he next
weeks Befme the hohdays i JUSt didn't fit in a crazy schedule. On very short notice,

Sunday evening would be an option, if you feel hke—




I have also put the two leading experts in the EU Comumission, Peter Power and
Andrea Glorioso, who are responsible for the EU's "No Disconnect-Strategy" on Ce.
As I have explained at our last meeting 1 am convinced that it would make perfect

- sense to connect you all to explore further steps of a potential collaboration.

Peter and Andrea,

. o5 the foundel and head of the NG
mmd Launched in 2008,

supports bloggers across €& . ‘
Western political awareness / launchmg glass Loots sohdauty campaigns and by

helping to disseminate the blogger messagés to a wider audience abroad.

1 (depending

G hould help them gain a better understanding of current internet freedom issues
and the corresponding challenges at hand.

Another idea that emerged from our call was to &

i eary 2013,
Gentlemen, I would be happy, if you could get in touch with each other.

All best wishes
Karl-Theodor

Executive Director




